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Friday 12th June 

Back to School 

Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
I just wanted to give you the latest update on school reopening.  On Monday, we will be reopening our school 
to those children from Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 whose parents have requested it. We have communicated 
as much information as we possibly could and we hope this has been of help to those families.   
 
If your child is in one of these year groups but is not yet returning there will be a second intake day on 
Monday 6th July. If you wish for your child to return then, you need to notify the school office at any point up 
to and including the 29th June and we will provide you with a place for the last two weeks of term. As the 
government has recently indicated, we will not be opening school to years 2, 3, 4 and 5 before September 
when we will also review what we are able to offer to parents requiring a place in Nursery.  Please remain 
assured that as soon as it is safe to reopen to all of our children, we will absolutely do so. 
 
For parents of returning children, we know you will want to keep informed as to how things are in school.  To 
this end, we have created a brand new Twitter page which is dedicated to the seven bubbles (or kingdoms as 
we are calling them). 
 
The Twitter page to search for is @RDPSKingdoms. If you are not a user of Twitter then check out our website 
where every post can be found by clicking on @RDPSKingdoms OR by scrolling down to the social feed. 
 
I just want to thank you yet again for your continued support.  To those of you who are not yet ready to return 
– we understand.  To those families who are returning on Monday, we honestly can’t wait to see you.  It will 
be strange, it will be different but I promise you it will still feel like home. 
 
Stay safe 
#rdpsfamily 
 
Mr W Myers  
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